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What We Are Learning! 

We have enjoyed the beautiful weather and 

lots of outside time. We learned all about 

farm animals through songs, books, and videos. 

The littles really like the “Five Little Ducks” 

song and we did a cut and glue about it. We 

also counted baby animals, worked farm 

puzzles, played with farm sets and farm 

animals in Legos and foam blocks. We even 

made our own farm pictures with stamps and 

stickers. We all enjoyed a visit from Tinley’s 

sweet bunny and loved petting Hop! Thank you 

to Tinley’s mom and grandma for bringing Hop 

to school. We worked on the letter X with our 

HWT Program using Play-Doh, iPads, chalk 

boards, and paint dobbers. We also rotated 

through several fun math centers. In Religion 

we read the Story of Holy Week, how God 

gave us Easter, and made an Easter Book. 
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Upcoming Events 

April 18 – No School/Good Friday                

April 21 – No School                                 

May    6 – Spring Concert 6:00 pm.                 

May  15 – 8th Grade Graduation 6:00 pm.            

May  16 – 1:00 pm Dismissal                       

May  20 – Pre-K Graduation 6:00 pm.            

May  21 – Last Day for Preschool & Pre-K                                      

(11:00 am. Dismissal)  

Show and Tell will be on Tuesday, April 22nd. 

Our last book order is coming home today 

and will be due by Thursday, April 24th. 

Next week we will be working on the letter 

Y, learning about plants, and celebrating 

Earth Day and Easter.  

Please email Miss Beck a family picture if you 

have not already done so. Thank you!  

mbeck@smsrockets.net 

                                                          

 
Notes: 

It’s hard to believe we only have five weeks of school left! Our Pre-K graduation will be on 

Tuesday, May 20th at 6:00 pm in church. The caps and tassels are here! Amanda Macer will be 

coming to school to take pictures of our graduates on Friday, May 2nd. More information to follow. 

Reminder: Please send in a dozen plastic eggs filled with treats or wrapped candy by 

Tuesday, April 22nd. Please tape the eggs shut so they don’t spill out. Thank you!  

Have a wonderful four day weekend and HAPPY EASTER!! 
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